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An Open Letter from the Chair

Dear Classmates,

On behalf of the Class of '75 Reunion Committee and
Gallaudet University Alumni Association staff, this is a
very special occasion as we are celebrating our reunion
during the millennium. I wish to extend warm welcome to
each of you.  It is my great pleasure to have you here for
the 1st Reunion of the 21st century ever! I hope you enjoy
your Silver (25th) Anniversary reunion while we share our
memories, chitchat, take pictures, attend the Homecoming
events, and many more!

It is hard to believe that we are now in the 21st Century; we
have been planning the reunion for over two years.  I want
to give special appreciation and thanks to the committee
members. We’ve all worked many hours to make sure
everyone here will have a great experience to remember for
years to come!

We have seen too many changes since we left Gallaudet.
We now have the Internet technology, which keeps us close
in touch by e-mails, e-groups, chat room, website, and
pager.  I’m proud to be a member of Class of 1975 - the
best Class ever at Gallaudet!

I want to thank you all for coming to the reunion, and
giving support and donations. Please make sure to give the
Reunion committee members a big round of applause for
making this Reunion the best ever.

Enjoy a fabulous Homecoming & Reunion weekend! Hugs.

Yours 75erly,

Kathleen Seymour
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Gallaudet Homecoming 2000

Dear 75'ers:

No one has to remind us of the excitement that we are having
this year!  Yet as excited as we are, Class of 1975 epitomizes
the kind of leader Gallaudet University was created to ap-
plaud.  We represent a generation of Deaf Americans who are
making a difference in this country and abroad

So it is fitting that, as we celebrate our 25th anniversary with
Gallaudet, we have come across an important milestone, along
with our contributions that are dedicated to Gallaudet and to
Deaf people all over the world.

Yet, coming back "home" to Gallaudet is symbolic of the
ways in which all our lives are changing.   When we first
came to Gallaudet more than 25 years ago, everything seemed
so much simpler.  Now, with every miracle of this techno/
electro age, we have come to a different level of complexity.
Are we doing too much? Have too much?  Where do we cut
back and simplify?  Can we?

Granted, 1975 was a banner year that has had a profound
effect on our lives.   We certainly have elevated Gallaudet's
values by serving others. That's simple enough!

Let's just capture the sheer joy of coming back home…to
Gallaudet.  Hail to the Red, White, and Blue banner that
presents a Deaf quality we bring to the world!

With love,

Eddy F. Laird
President
Class of 1975
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BISON SONG

Hail to our mighty Bison
Spirit and hail to our Gallaudet flag
Its color Buff and Blue

All our enemies are afraid of our “Gallaudet” boys
Cuz our “Gallaudet” boys give them
Damn, damn, damn, hell, hell, hell

See how our tall, short, fat, thin
Fast, slow, ugly, good looking bisons
And how our Gallaudet flag
Its color Buff and Blue

Challenge, challenge the world its four corners
While fight aimly fight to pull the group through
Even though, our “Gallaudet” boys hit, hit
Frustrated, frustrated, slump, slump

What if our victory seems look not possible
WAIT, WAIT, WAIT, our “Gallaudet” boys are
Willing to fight stubborn fight from sunrise to sunset

So, hail to our mighty Bison
Spirit and hail to our Gallaudet flag
Its color well naturally Buff and Blue

Our boys ready group line go
Referee blow, boys hear?? No! Deaf!
And yet, we all cooperate, cooperate, cooperate,
Yell, yell, yell to support our group through!

                                                  -George Johnson, Revised in ASL

Alan Barwiolek & Billie Jordan



Silver Anniversary Reunion Committee

Class of 1975 Officers from 1975 to 2000

Front row: Linda Murphy Boland, Jeanne Southard Lavelle, Kathy Troncone Seymour, and
Kea Larter Manfredonio
Back row: Mary Kay Barbiere Kelley, Charles Reisinger, Sonny Ingram, Sue Chapman
Hubbard, Eddy Laird, Ric-Olin Lyles, and Patricia Gaither Beech

President
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Vice-President
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(posthumous)
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Secretary
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Treasurer
Tom Harbison
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Reunion Committee

Reunion Chair...............................Kathy Troncone Seymour
Alumni Coordinator......................Kea Larter Manfredonio
Secretary........................................Mary Kay Barbiere Kelley
Treasurer........................................Ric-Olin Lyles
Registration...................................Sue Chapman Hubbard
                                                       Linda Murphy Boland
Webmaster.....................................Patricia Gaither Beech
Memory Yearbook.........................Jeanne Southard Lavelle
                                                       Kea Larter Manfredonio
                                                       Patricia Gaither Beech
Entertainment................................Charlie Reisinger
Tour/Cruise...................................Jeanne Southard Lavelle
Transportation...............................Sonny Ingram
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In Remembrance

1970-2000



Robert Alcorn
March 8, 1996

Alan Barwiolek
April 17, 1996

Laverda Synder
Birchfield

June 21, 1978

James Britt

Eugene Buta
January 27, 1999

Daniel Crose

Robert Thompson
July 13, 1995

Carol Hommel
August 4, 1993

PatriciaPatHughes
June 18, 1975

Memia Loke
March 23, 1998

Michael Norman
February 13, 1994

Larry O’Dell
May 10, 1991

Richard Stumbo
December 25, 1986

Lewis Suggs
November 7, 1991

Robert Harrison
August 25, 1992

Vickie Manchester
Stingley

July 31, 2000

Patricia Hughes
June 18, 1975
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